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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

05/06/2021  17:45:392021/0328/P OBJ Roach This would severely impinge negatively on our privacy and sense of well being by further overlooking our 

property and creating a sense of being 'blocked in' by taller buildings.  How can this possibly be granted when 

our application for a few inches to our roofs was rejected?? Inconsistency reflects a lack of fairness of  

judgments and professionalism.  There are only 2 residents in this property so what are the reasons for 

requirements for additional storey?

06/06/2021  15:05:232021/0328/P OBJ S. Diana Danziger I live at 8 Tobin Close, and object to the proposed planning application on the grounds that an additional 

storey on this building would:

- block out sunlight coming into the gardens and houses at Nos 1-8 Tobin Close.  The amount of sunlight in 

the gardens at Nos. 1-8 Tobin Close is already diminished by Kings College Court on the east and Dorney on 

the west.  As it is, Kings College Court prevents sunlight from coming into my garden in particular until very 

late morning.  

- be an invasion of privacy as it would provide a direct line of sight into gardens and both upstairs and 

downstairs rooms in Nos. 1-8 Tobin Close.

-

Furthermore, while all the buildings at Nos. 9-14 have requested similar permissions, there is no obligation on 

their part to follow through if planning permission is granted.  If only some of them follow through, there would 

be an unsightly and uneven ¿skyline¿ at Nos. 9-14 Tobin Close which would significantly diminish the value of 

the properties at Nos. 1-8 Tobin Close.
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